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DO YOUR EMPLOYEES WORRY
ABOUT THEIR INSURANCE
DEDUCTIBLE? THEY DON'T
HAVE TO WITH TELADOC.

Welcome to 2016.

The year is coming to an end.  Many of your employees are worried about buying Christmas
presents, paying their power bill and other expected and unexpected costs.  Getting sick doesn't
always have to break the bank.  It's time to remind your employees that they, and any member
of their family, up to age 26, can talk to a doctor 24/7 for a $0 consult fee.  Most all of our groups
have a $0 consult fee.

Here is a great flyer you can distribute to your employees or post in a break room:
Before Going to the ER

REMIND EMPLOYEES DURING
THE HOLIDAYS TO USE THEIR

TELEMEDICINE BENEFIT. 
   Unfortunately, some employees and/or their family members will

get sick over the holidays.  It's important that they remember they can talk to a doctor whenever
and wherever they need it. 

How can they get access to a doctor?  It's easy, they can talk to a doctor anytime by calling
Teladoc at 1.855.847.3627.  Or, they can have a video consultation by downloading the Teladoc

app to their phone or mobile device by downloading it from the 
App Store or Google play.

MANY PACKAGES HAVE 
DOCTORS ONLINE. 

DOES YOURS?

http://www.hperx.com/
http://files.constantcontact.com/4baef372401/cb9fc684-56ef-483f-a812-d5759ca70f6a.pdf
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The fast, easy way to get health information from an online resource you can trust. You have
24/7 access to doctors, pharmacists, psychologists, dentists, dieticians and more by
email or smartphone app. You'll get treatment options and advice you understand. With
Doctors Online, the doctor's always in!

Responses within a few hours
Articles, videos and Health Encyclopedia
Weekly Health Tip emails from doctors
Healthy Lifestyle Assessments to monitor your health
Secure Personal Health Record
Unlimited, confidential services include your immediate family
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